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MEMORANDUM mesa-az
To: Mayor and City Council

Through: Kari Kent, Deputy City Manager

From: John Wesley, Planning Directo

Date: December 1, 2015

Subject: Final Plat of “Patch of Lehi”

Attached for your review is the final plat for “Patch of Lehi”. The Planning and Zoning Board
approved the preliminary plat for the 3 lot RS-43 subdivision for Patch of Lehi on August 15,
2012 (Z12-036). There have been no changes in lot layout or number of lots from the
preliminary plat approval.
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